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28th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Outbreak Management Plan 
Following a rise in positive cases of COVID-19 from 12th January, we needed to implement our Outbreak 
Management Plan in order to reduce the risk of transmission across the school.  We are delighted to 
inform you that our actions have worked and, as of Monday, we are in a position to come out of the 
plan and return to ‘normal’.  We would like to extend our thanks to all those parents who have worked 
in partnership with us, testing their children thus helping us identify asymptomatic children in school.  
Public Health and the Local Authority are once again really pleased with the way in which we have 
worked together to ensure the continuity of our face to face education. 
 
As of Monday, when restrictions are being lifted further, we are pleased to inform you that masks will 
no longer be required at drop off and collection times. 
 
Forest School 
Our reception children enjoy being creative, working as a team and developing their problem-solving 
skills every week as part of their Forest School provision.  We are delighted to announce, that following 
the training of further staff members, we are able to offer Forest School provision to other children in 
the school. 
 
From Monday 31st January, children in Year 1 will have Forest School every Monday.  They are 
absolutely fine to be in their PE kit on this day as they will be having PE also.  Please could we ask that 
you send your child in their PE kit and their trainers on, but with outdoors shoes suitable for forest 
school for them to change into. Groups of children in other classes will also take part in Forest School 
on a rota basis over the course of the year, again these will be on one of their PE days.  
 
Passport around the world… 
We feel that it is important for children to learn about other cultures and cuisines from around the 
world and as such we have organised for the kitchen to have a Chinese themed lunch on Tuesday 1st 
February.  The menu is as follows: 
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If your child is in Key Stage Two and would like to have this themed link, please pay via ParentPay.  I am 
sure it will be delicious! 
 
Take care and please keep safe, 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 


